
  

P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06141 

April 9, 2019 
 

Southeast Resiliency Project – Phase 1 
 
Dear Neighbor;  
 

At Eversource, we know that bringing you safe, reliable energy is our most important job.  That’s why 
we’re pleased to share the details of a natural gas resiliency project now taking place in your 
community.  It’s part of an Eversource program that is strengthening the gas delivery system in 
Connecticut.  

What You Can Expect 

The enclosed fact sheet and map provide more information about the details of our work.  Please 
review it carefully as it contains specific information about work schedules, traffic patterns and how you 
can verify the identity of an Eversource employee or contractor. 

The majority of our work for this project will be done along the following streets in Montville, Salem and 
Colchester, Connecticut: 

Town of Montville (Oakdale) 

 Norwich Salem Turnpike (Rte 82)  Raymond Hill Road (Rte 163) 
 
 

 
Town of Salem 

 Deep River Road (Rte 354)  Norwich Turnpike (Rte 82)  Old Colchester Road (Rte 354) 

 
Town of Colchester 

 Parum Road (Rte 354)   

 
Working to Serve You Better 
We are committed to being good neighbors and performing our work with the utmost respect for you 
and your property.  As construction professionals, we also know that living within a work zone can be 
challenging and we will do our best to minimize any disruption.   
 
Staying connected to you is also an important part of our work.  If you have any questions or need any 
additional information regarding this important resiliency work, please contact me.  We thank you for 
your patience and cooperation as we work together to complete this important gas system project.     
 
Sincerely, 

Ken Zembrzuski 

Project Manager - Southeast Resiliency 
860-628-1097 
kenneth.zembrzuski@eversource.com 


